
First, I want to thank everyone for their International Day food donations.   

Happy Holidays!  The first term of the school year has come to 

a close and we are preparing  for our students to take the Regents 

Exams in January.  I encourage you to send your child to afterschool 

and Saturday tutoring so he/she can stay on track to graduate. 

Principal’s News... 

What’s happening at BHSWCA in DECEMBER... 

 WinterFest—December 15, 2017 6-8 pm 

 School Leadership Team (SLT)- December 21, 2017   4-6 pm  

 

 

 

Terri Grey, Principal      Ms. Agosto, Parent Coordinator 
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Special points of interest: 

Upcoming School Closings… 

Winter Recess Dec 25-Jan 1 

Parent workshops: 

Kinvolved or Pupil Path 

Help? See Ms.Agosto,Parent 

Coordinator 

Monday 8-10 am 

Friday 2-4 pm 

SLT Meeting  

Dec 21 4:00-6:00 pm 

Winterfest 12/15/17 6-8pm 

 Parent Coordinator NEWS….. 

Hello Parents… I just wanted to say what a pleasure it was to meet many of you dur-

ing our student led conferences November  9th & November 10th .  I hope to have 

the pleasure to meet more of you as the school year continues.  I am the parent of a 

15 year old high school student so I understand the struggle of having a teenager.  If I 

can ever be of assistance please don’t hesitate to contact me.  I would love to help in 

any way possible to make this school year a GREAT one for you and your child.  I hope 

to see parents at our SLT, PA and Parent Workshops. 

Have a Happy and Safe Holiday… See you in 2018!!!!! 

A word from our PA President Ms. Williams….. 

Happy Holidays Families,   

Thank you to everyone who came to our 1st PA meeting of the year! It was 

great meeting you and I look forward to working with you during the rest of 

the school year. If you weren't able to make it, I hope to see you at our next 

meeting on December  21, 2017. 


